
Class of 2023 is on the MOVE…UPDATES 

 

 

 

 First deposit for 8th grade packages has been extended until March 4th. Payments are 

being accepted via pt-avenue.com, cash and checks made payable to CMIT South PTO 

memo: c/o 2023 with the package number. Payments can be placed in the drop box 

outside of the PTO office.  

 

 Call for speakers is closed. The committee will choose a speaker and we will send out a  

request.  

 

 Remember to complete the Massanutten Interest form. This is a 8 th grade parent 

sponsored add-on trip that will take place from Friday, June 21st to Sunday, June 23rd.  

 

 Next meeting is March 11, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at CMIT South in the cafeteria.  

 

 


